

For The Louisville Redio Control Chub

August



President: John Vetter

Vice President:
Gary Esterle

Secretary: Bruce Whatley

Treasurer:Jerry Hermes

Newsletter:

We need a newsletter editor!!!

Website:

John Vetter www.lrccky.com

Board of Directors:

Sonny Forrest Dan Gibson Ray Glass Jim Rippy Dan West Scotty White Victor Wright

Next Meeting: Tuesday, August 2nd @ 7:00 PM @ the McNeely Park Flying Field

AMA CHARTER #895

Direct correspondence to: Bruce Whatley, 8202 Cheshire Way, Louisville, KY 40222

July Meeting:

were 31 members in attendance.
Jerry said we have money. The June meeting minutes were read by Bruce and accepted.
For new members the Club Web Site is as follows: http://www.lrccky.com The Newsletter section user id is: "charter" and the pass word

John opened the meeting @ 7:00 PM. There

is: "num895". Old Business:

Flynn Brothers Construction has not contacted Gary for a roll date. The topic was brought up and discussed. It was pointed out that we have missed our window of opportunity; and, the condition of our field is not bad. A motion was made to defer the field rolling until next year. This will save the club \$800. The motion passed. The field maintenance team agreed to purchase a new set of mower blades. This purchase has been previously approved.

New Business:

Sonny is retiring from his responsibility of Newsletter editor. The club officers would like someone in the club to step up and volunteer to produce a monthly newsletter.

Anyone interested should respond to the email address of the minutes so a new person can be selected.

Our President John Vetter announced at the meeting that he would not be seeking reelection for 2017.

John has served well as Club President for three years. It is time for our Club to have new leadership.

All of our officers have repeatedly noted that we will assist any new officer in fulfilling their new roll.

Please consider running for office. It is your duty as a Club member; and, it helps to keep our Club the best!!!!!!

September will be Sonny's last Newsletter. This will give some other Club member the opportunity to become the New Newsletter Editor.

I have tried to be a gootent newsletter editor for many years. Ine bratfanna ist oust dem kolehurst da venner snitzel est inzee koolcrank. My feet ist on ze boarden au sine looken out mine fenster ine zay.

Vo flieght das fluetsoik? Es flieght ubber dem berken!!!!!

Reminders:

AMA cards with the Club sticker must be displayed on ones person while flying at the field. There are card sleeves in the Club house in the file cabinet second drawer for members to use to pin or clip on.

This helps verify AMA insurance and Club membership.

Thank you for your compliance. Guest may fly on three separate occasions before being required to join to fly as a Club member.

Club Merchandise:

Jerry has hats \$10, shirts \$12, \$16 depending on size for sale at every meeting. If you have specific requests, contact John.

What Snew?

Nope!!!!

50/50:

Venner Snitzell!!!!